
 

   
 

 

Oct 5, 2015 

 

RCC Small Business Development Center to Host Free Tax, Budget, and 

Legislative Updates for Oregon Small Business 

  

GRANTS PASS, Ore.--During this year’s legislative session, Oregon will consider several 

tax and budget initiatives that will directly impact small business. To prepare 

yourself, the Rogue Community College (RCC) Small Business Development Center 

(SBDC) is hosting a free session, Tax, Budget and Legislative Updates for Oregon Small 

Business. This important information session, presented by Small Business Majority, 

will be held from 6 to 8 p.m. on Wed., Oct. 14 in Room CH-7 on the RCC Redwood 

Campus in Grants Pass. 

 

The presenter is Jarvez D. Hall, MBA, of Small Business Majority, a national small 

business advocacy organization, funded and run by small business owners to focus on 

solving the largest problems facing America’s 28 million small businesses.  

 

Small Business Majority actively engages small business owners to drive smart public 

policy and get entrepreneurs the resources they need to thrive. In addition, Small 

Business Majority conducts extensive opinion and economic research, and works with 

its rapidly growing network of over 40,000 small business owners across the country to 

ensure their voices are an integral part of the public policy debate. 

  

Pre-registration is required by noon two working days before the class to avoid 

cancellation. Enrollment is limited. Register on-line at www.bizcenter.org. (Select:   

register for training/training/Grants Pass/Managing a Business/Tax, Budget and 

Legislative Updates for Oregon Small Business.) 

  

For further information call Dana Jacklin at the SBDC at 541-956-7494. 
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